
We are ready for some  

new snack ideas ☺  We  

would love cheese (either  

string cheese or blocks of  

cheese we can cut into  

cubes for something different. 

We also would love yogurt! If you would like to 

bring a pint of yogurt that would be a nice 

addition to snacks. With warmer weather coming 

we would LOVE fresh fruit, strawberries, bananas, 

blueberries, watermelon and grapes all make a 

yummy different snack.  Thanks for always 

bringing your snack promptly at the beginning of 

the month. If you need any additional ideas, just 

ask your child’s teacher ☺   
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3’s, 4’s and 5’s  Preschool News: 
During April, the Preschool classes will be starting on the unit  

Blast Off to Space.   The topics include:  
 

 

Blast Off to Space: 
 Space from Earth  
 Rock Planets  
 Giant Planets  
 Exploring Space 

 

 

 

They will also focus on letters Ss, Rr and Zz and numbers 13 and 14.   
 

 

No School Days 

Spring break has come and 

gone, and we are on the home 

stretch before summer break. 

We only have 1 no school day 

in April, Friday the 27th. 

Please let us know if your 

School Aged child will not be 

here. Thanks!  
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Don’t forget monthly 
tuition is due by the first 
of the month. Payment 
received after noon on the 
4th of the month will incur 
a $35 late fee. All payments 
received after the 10th of 
the month will incur a 10% 
late fee.  

 

 

 

 

Keizer Chemewa Rd.  158 Chemewa Rd. N.  503.393.0841  7:00am-5:30pm 
Keizer River Rd.   530 Dietz Rd. N.  503.390.1270              6:45am-*6:15pm 
Salem Parkway   982 Shangri La Ave N.  503.390.1342  7:00am-5:30pm 
Lancaster    3925 Rich Dr. NE  503.364.4723            6:45am-*6:15pm 
 

 Please be sure your child is coming to 

daycare ready for the day. For toddlers and 

2-year olds that means fresh diaper and 

clean clothes. If your child is in pajamas, 

please dress them before dropping off. Our 

teachers are busy caring for multiple 

children and don’t have time to dress 

children in the morning. Also, don’t forget to 

bring and extra change of clothes for your 

child, in a gallon sized ziplock baggie 

labeled with their name.  

 

 

We LOVE all the yummy snacks that you provide each 
month, however, we are SO full of Goldfish crackers. 
We have a list of many other snacks we would love to 
add to our menu. If you have any ideas of a nutritious 
snack just ask your child’s teacher. We are always 
looking for new snacks ideas.  

Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had many children without blankets for 

naptime. Remember, each Monday (or your child’s first 

day of care for the week) bring their nap blanket. 

Blankets are sent home Friday (or your child’s last day 

of care for the week) to be washed. It is important 

that they come back to school Monday we do not have 

many extra blankets to loan out to children.   

 

 


